
                                                               NOVEMBER BOARD NOTES 

 

BOWEN-  Trail cams have been put up to monitor the property line next to the church. Serious 
encroachment has occurred. Reports have been filed. We are getting a quote for a privacy fence. 

Tree removal has begun around the house. 

CLINTON- A small walking path was put in around the gate for winter walkers. 

FRUTH- Property boundary and no hunting signs have been put up. 

The story book trail is complete. 

The 4 bay construction should start at the end of the month. 

GARLO- Trail work is being done along the equestrian trail.  

Opportunity Park- The hills located at the back of the property have been cleaned up and seeded with 
turf and native grasses.  

End of season brushcat mowing is almost finished.  

Sarajane and Grady started their course in Welding on Monday. We were able to get 100% funding for 
Sarajane and are working on getting a partial reimbursement for Grady’s course. 

Kim, Melanie and Angie attended a Wildlife Cooperative Conference in Columbus. 


